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Important Message – NTC Operations Closure 
 
The NTC Executive and NTC Human Resource Committee (HRC) acknowledge that the NTC 
needs to take immediate steps to uphold the health and safety of employees, clients and visitors 
during the COVID-19 crisis.  We recognize that collectively we need to be responsible and do 
our part to prevent the spread of this virus during these difficult and challenging times.   
 
As a result, effective March 23, 2020, there will be a 2-week operational closure of all NTC 
offices.  We have arranged with program managers to ensure continuity of essential services 
during the closure.   
 
NTC Executive and Human Resource Committee will continue to monitor the Covid-19 situation 
to assess the ongoing impact to NTC operations.   
 
We hope that you understand the need for these measures, as they are made in the interests of 
everyone’s good health and well-being.   
 
We hope that you all stay healthy, take the necessary precautions and be safe. 
 
Thank you. 
 
NTC Executive 
 

 


